
CTHEA Annual Meeting
& Election

2024
The Carson-Tahoe Healthcare Employees Association’s Annual Meeting
& Election will be held on August 20th at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom.  The
meeting can be accessed from the CTHEA website:

http://www.cthea.org

There are four(4)  seats on the CTHEA Board of Directors up for
election.  Any CTHEA member who will have been a consecutive
member for one year as of July 8, 2024, is eligible to run for the Board. 
A CTHEA member who is nominated for office must confirm in writing
a willingness to run and serve on the Board.

If you are interested in being a member of the Board, or think you know
someone who is, please contact a member of the Nominations
Committee: David Danen or John Stockman.

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING CTHEA!
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